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MINUTE NO. 5 
April 24, 1985 at 8:00 a.m. 

 

1.  PRESENT: Mr. Shillington in the Chair, and Members Engel, Glauser, Katzman, Morin 

   Muller, Weiman and Young 

 

 Provincial Auditor's Office 
 

 W. Lutz, Provincial Auditor 

 F. Wendel, Deputy Provincial Auditor 

 

 Comptroller's Office 
 

 G. Kraus, Comptroller 

 G. Benson, Deputy Comptroller  

 T. Miller, Analyst 

 

2. Consideration of the Report of the Provincial Auditor to the Legislative Assembly for the year ended March 

 31, 1984 (PAC 10/84-85) was continued. 

 

3. The Committee requested the Clerk to write the Saskatchewan Power Corporation regarding the issue of 

 Many Islands Pipelines raised in the Auditor’s Report (item 2.25.1) 

 

4. It was moved by Mr. Katzman: 

 

That the Committee from now start at 9:00 a.m. — 11:00 a.m. through April 25, 1985. 

 

 A debate arising and the question being put, it was agreed to. 

 

5. The Committee requested the Clerk to report at its next meeting on the 1986 Conference of the Chairmen of 

 Public Accounts Committees to be held in Regina. 

 

6. The Committee adjourned at 9:34 a.m. until Wednesday, May 1, 1985 at 8:45 a.m. in Room 10. 

 

 Agenda 
 

 1. Western Development Museum 

 2. Department of Culture and Recreation 

 3.  Department of Parks and Renewable Resources 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craig James E.B. Shillington 

Committee Clerk Chairman 


